
Site Report – Meshik – October, 2024
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Josh Stauber, Principal

Photos & Description of Activities and Events
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Meshik Halloween Party
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Personnel Update
Teachers:
K-3 Julia Colucci
4-8 Lauren Seiter
9-12 JW Newton

Student Teacher: Aaron Packard

Classified:
Holly Matson (cook)
Chris Bybee (custodian, bus driver)
Classroom aid (Kavekah Stogner)
Preschool teacher (vacant)

LSAC Activity
LSAC meetings occurred Sept. 18th, Oct. 9th, and scheduled for Nov 7th.

Members include: President Toni Christensen, Vice President Jaclyn Christensen, Secretary Tisha Kalmakoff,
and Members Maxine Christensen, and Breanna Griechen.

Annual Goals:
-School/Community Collaboration
-Increase opportunities for students through: Student Government, Athletics, CTE, Project based learning,
and community involvement.
-Maintain communication
-Focus the school being a community event location
-Working to help our students meet graduation requirements
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Community Engagement
We hosted a Halloween Party at Meshik where kids and adults enjoyed a variety of activities and treats.
See all the fun that was had in the above pictures!

Parent/Teacher Conferences are taking place on the afternoons of Nov 7-8.

Professional Development
-Staff is working on CPI training with the help of Kacy Lou Leyba. CPI training provides de escalation
techniques for students that become upset or angry. Staff are also taking part in weekly PLC training hosted
by Moon McCarley where they are supported in a variety of topics aimed at helping our kids.

Pupil % Attendance K-12
We currently have 27 students enrolled.
K-3 (9)
4-8 (8)
9-12 (10)
October attendance:
-K-3 (85%)
-4-8 (80%)
-9-12 (76%)

Student and Staff Safety
Staff were trained in our new Emergency Response Quick Reference Guides that provide quick answers to a
variety of possible emergency scenarios.

Other
Special shout-out to Chris Bybee for all of his hard work with keeping our school safe and clean!
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